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1.10.20 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As of September 2020, it is now statutory for schools to teach Relationships and Health 

Education. During the last year, we have reviewed our PSHE (Personal, Social, Health and 

Economic Education) provision to reflect the new statutory guidance.  

 

As part of this process, it is important that we consult with parents. We are unable to host a 

parent workshop under current circumstances therefore you can access all of the relevant 

documents on our website.  

 

Under the Curriculum tab you will find the PSHE section and the following documents:  

 Statutory Government guidance for teaching Relationships and Health Education  

 Relationships and Sex Education Policy  

  PSHE long term plan  

 A Powerpoint explaining our approach to the new guidance and information about our PSHE 

curriculum.  

 

We would appreciate it if you could find some time to review the above documents and let us 

know if you have any questions.  

 

Please send these to our school email address. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Livesey 

PSHE Co-ordinator 
 

 



 


